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PUBLIC COMMENT: Mimi Fox  mimi.fox@verizon.net 8th District, Rae 

Gabelich
 Long 
Beach

 CA 90807  (This letter has been sent to the Press 
Telegram two times, but has not been 
published.) Re:  Long Beach council avoids 
Bixby Knolls redistricting split   Is it my 
imagination or did I dream the City Council 
meeting last Tuesday?   Is it possible that I 
am the ONLY resident who has written to 
comment on it in the P.T.?   At least 35 
citizens spoke regarding the proposals for 
redistricting in the Eighth District.  Most 
were passionately against breaking up the 
district as proposed by Mr. Johnson.  Not 
until Jeff Kellogg spoke did we learn that 
the Johnson proposal was a ruse to 
sidestep the real issue: eliminating the 
candidacy of the only declared candidate for
the Council seat in the Eighth.     Thank you 
Mr. Kellogg for bringing honesty and 
transparency to this meeting.  Will you 
please run again?   Mimi Fox    
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